


Defence only provides verbal debriefs to its tenderers, and do not expect that its Managing 
Contractors should do differently. A verbal debrief remains on offer, and I am confident that 
Mr Brennan's concerns can be fully addressed, should he take up the offer. 

Yours sincerely 

MELISSA PRICE 

20 April 2020 
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